

FENCING CONTRACTORS ASSOCIATION NZ 2025/2026 Board Nomination Form

The Executive Board consists of seven members who are appointed as part of the "retirement by rotation" policy whereby Executive Board members retire from office every two years and, if they choose, may stand for re-election at the Annual General Meeting.

- Nominations must be received by Monday, 30 June 2025.
- One nomination and one seconder per candidate is required to be eligible to stand for the Fencing Contractors Association NZ Executive Board.
- Nominators and seconders must be fully paid-up FCANZ members.
- If more candidates are nominated than there are places, a vote will be called for at the AGM on 7 August 2025.

Complete one of the steps below to submit a nomination for the 2024/25 Fencing Contractors Association NZ Executive Board:

- 1. Enter the name of the person you are nominating and the seconder on this form, and post to Fencing Contractors Association NZ, PO Box 3232, Greerton 3142, OR
- 2. Enter the name of the person you are nominating and the name of the seconder on this form, and scan and email to Jeanette Miller: admin@fcanz.org.nz

| 2024 Board Nomination | Have you notified the candidate of this nomination? |
|-----------------------|---|
| Name of Nominee: | |
| Nominated by: | |
| Signature: | |
| Seconded by: | |
| | |